
 

News Letter and Committee Update March 
2020 
Wow What a start to the year, With Che starting the year off 
for us,  It was a great night. 

We have Dan Cosgrove lined up to entertain us at our next combined social night on the 24th March, Im sure it will also be 
a great night, invite a friend and come along. 

Next week will be week 5 of our first set of beginner lessons for the year, thanks to Chloe, Chelcie & Kieran  for stepping up 
and helping out, great to see. 

For the two weeks  31st & 7th Brian & Lyn Cook & Chris Sammons will be holding a Beginner Triples class, so form a trio 
and come along and have a go at triples. ( You must have at least completed a beginners class to participate)   this will be 
followed by another 5 week set of beginner lessons being taken by Brian & Lyn Cook. 

Up Coming Events      

March 24   Social night with Dan Cosgrove live,   Doors open at 7.00pm   Adults $5   Juniors $3          

March 25 - 29th Beach Hop   

March 31st Triples Beginners class with Brian Lyn & Chris  ( You must have at least completed a beginners class to participate)                                           

April 7th   Triples Beginners class with Brian Lyn & Chris   ( form a trio and come and have a go) 

April 10th - 12th  Junior Nationals, Hosted by Drifters at Fraser High School, Ellicott Rd, Hamilton 

April 14th  Start of couples Beginner lessons with Brian & Lyn Cook 

April 22  Remit Meeting  Jan Morgans home (ask at club night for directions) 

July 4th   Drifters Birthday Hop   Theme “Winter Wonderland”  get creative people 

Aug 8th   Drifters Club Champs 

New Music The NZARRA have released over 100 new songs for consideration. At the upcoming AGM delegates will be 
able to voice there clubs opinion on which songs should go into the Nationals playlist. If you want a copy of 
these songs to listen to, and voice your opinion on, then you need to bring a memory stick ( 1Mb) along to club 
night and we can copy them over for you. We need this feedback back to us b4 Jnr Nats, so get on to it. 

Beach Hop  25 - 29th March   Drifters will be in the parade assemble at the fire station at 9am 

Jnr Nats  The Drifters subcommittee organising this event have been working tirelessly in the back ground getting 
prepared. If you aren’t on the “crew” running the event and you want to attend and be able to sit with the 
Drifters supporters then you need a door entry ticket. The form is on our web site or at the door at club night. 
You need to get it in to Chris ASAP . Alternatively you can buy session tickets (morning, afternoon, evening) 
at the door during the event, but you won’t be able to sit with the rest of the Drifters supporters.. 

Raffle Items We would be appreciative of any items that you wish to donate towards raffles that we will be selling at 
Junior Nationals. Please bring them to either Tuesday of Friday club nights. 

Demo 18th July at the jukebox diner 

Memberships For most of us these are due by the end of March. Particularly important for our Juniors wanting to be able               
  to compete at the upcoming Jnr Nats. Forms available on the web site or at the door at club night. 

Remit meeting For those interested in the remits being put forward for consideration at the AGM there will be a meeting at 
Jan Morgans place at 6.30 on the 22nd April


